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Petersham Council on Aging
Board Meeting
May 9, 2016

Meeting opened at 10:40 A.M. Present were Kay Berry, Janice Olson, Wanda Dickson, Delores Wierman,
Mary Russell, Brian Miner, Pam Chevalier, Sheila Youd and Mick Hupert.

Secretary’s report was approved as written.

Treasurer’s report was approved as presented. We have $269.85 in checking. We have requested $500
from the Town of Petersham grant and $2000 from the Elder Affairs grant. The town accountant has
not yet received the request.

Senior exercise and yoga have finished for the spring. Several people have requested we have Betsy
Scofield for exercise.

Enrichment — June 20" will be a program on protecting yourself from Medicare fraud.

Meals on Wheels Walk — Pam Chevalier walked for our group. Petersham contributed $75 which was
matched by Greenfield Savings Bank for new walkers.

Sheila and Kay met with Ted Carman re the Nichewaug project. Mick also met with him as a member of
the Petersham Committee.

We will present a ukulele recital on May 23 after lunch. Sheila commented favorably about Marc Irwin
as our instructor. (We had a great time!)

Lynn Shaw suggested we might try to offer Tai Chi next year.
Newsletter will be prepared for mailing next Monday (May 16™) at 9:30.

Allergy update training — Mary needs 2 volunteers to take online course. Janice and Wanda will check
with the library to see if it can be done there.

Next meeting will be August 8, 2016 at 10:30 A.M. at lower town hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Janice Olson, Secretary
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